
 

 

  
 
 
 

16 May 2018 

 
Your consent to receive our newsletters 

 
Dear clients and colleagues, 

ADM Risk, Regulation & Strategy Ltd has been building a solid network of contacts since our 
re-launch in 2009, so we would very much like the opportunity to continue to share with you 
our thinking on key issues, news of any publications or events, and other useful information. 
To do so, we ask that you provide your consent in accordance with new EU privacy laws. 

We recognise that a number of you have already signed up to our newsletter, but it would be 
very helpful if you could reconfirm, especially as some time has elapsed since our last 
newsletter. 

Each time we contact you, you will be given the opportunity to unsubscribe. 

Our website now also includes a link to our new Privacy Policy which provides further 
information on how we use personal data. 

 

Yes, I wish to continue to receive newsletters from 
ADM Risk, Regulation & Strategy Ltd 

 

I prefer to opt out 
 

If we don’t hear from you before 25 May 2018, we will only be able to send you our 
newsletter and other marketing materials if you expressly request these. 

 

Best regards, 

 
Anita Millar, 
Director 
ADM Risk, Regulation & Strategy Ltd 
 


